
Submitter: J Crary  

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Joint Committee On Transportation 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3362 

We do not agree with this tax. So many of our roads are in the worst repair we have 

experienced in over 70 years in Portland. We see our tax dollars going for bridges for 

NO cars and bike lanes causing severe traffic congestion, etc. So we do not want to 

pay for another tax with no road repairs.  


